
 

 

  



 

 

Dear Clients, 

Hereby, we would like to inform you that KELER Group’s real time contingency and relocation test 

has been successfully completed on 14 December 2017. Operation in our back-up site, in Ciprus 

Street has been carried out as planned, without interruption. 

With any questions on our business contingency test, please contact our following colleagues: 

Mr Gergely Ekler 

Strategy and Client Relations Director 

Email: strategiai.ig@keler.hu 

Phone: +36 1 483 6181 

Mr János Tóth 

IT Director 

Email: informatikai.ig@keler.hu 

Phone: +36 1 483 6199 

Budapest, 18 December 2017 

Sincerely, 

KELER Group 
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